December 2017 Board report by
Director of Maintenance Jeromy Hoeldt

Our maintenance team has been working hard to make sure all of our buildings are
safe and functioning properly.

This month we focused on our upriver sites and made significant improvements on
our heating and water systems.

Over Christmas break we will be focusing on making improvements on the AJSHS
heating system.

Here is a list of some of the projects we are involved in this month.

KLG-
Fire alarm issues at GMSHS and JOGES are in the process of being resolved.
Bus inspected and passed. Food delivered. Janitorial supplies delivered.

ANI-

Coast guard inspection on our tank farms was recently completed.

Working with ERM on the Voc-Ed air quality system.

Repaired the water system at AJSHS. Bus inspected and passed. Snow removal and
sanding. Water samples done.

CHU-
Plug in heater for school SUV repaired.
Food delivered.

CKD-
School bus inspected and passed. Replaced broken windows.
Food delivered. Fueled building day tank.

SLQ-

Leak on the hot water heater repaired.

Fire alarm inspected, back up batteries are dead and will be replaced.
Serviced main furnace and fuel filter replaced. Repairs done on four-wheeler.

SRV-

Heating system drained and replaced with new glycol.
Replaced pressure tank and pressure switch for water system.
Transferred fuel to building. Food delivered.

We are involved in many different projects and if the Board has questions on a
certain project [ will be able to answer them at the board meeting.



